
 Call to order 337 pm 
 In attendance: 
 Maribeth St Cyr-President 
 John Collins-Vice President 
 Barbara Burkhardt-Past President 
 Winnie Fitch-Treasurer 
 Susan Reed-Youth Chair 
 Sarah Turner-Membership Chair 
 Cindy Kavan-Whitfield-Education Chair 
 Valerie Simpson-Member at Large-on Zoom 

 Vice President’s report-a discussion of awards to be given out at the awards show. 
 Awards banquet at Ribs January 15th from 1to 4pm 

 Past President: Year end award standings given to John Collins by Barbara B. 

 Treasurer’s report- 
 Checking-13211.40, Ed. Fund-4069.19, CD 6170.96 

 Membership report-we are in a new membership year.  Memberships are trickling in 

 Education report/Election report-Diana Corbin has won the Secretary position  There were 3 
 write-ins for Treasurer. 

 Schooling Show Coordinator-Barbara will not be the Coordinator next year, she has handed 
 over her tools to Maribeth for the next coordinator. 

 Youth Chair-Braiding clinic had kids from 4H and from NMDA, all had fun learning to braid and 
 there were enough horses to go around. 
 The 4H kids are interested in a WD clinic given at their arena.  They are working on the footing 
 at that arena and if we wanted to do a show there we could without charge.  It’s a nice venue 
 with good parking and bathrooms. 

 Schooling show report, we made $400 profit on the October show. We also made $100 for the 
 education fund from the tack swap. 

 A discussion ensued regarding next year’s schooling shows. 

 Adjourn at 4:40pm 


